
Seatac Shuttle, LLC  PO Box 2895  Oak Harbor, WA   98277 
 
 
Steve King       April 22, 2013 
Executive Director 
WUTC 
1300 S. Evergreen Dr. SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504   
 
Re: Temporary Application for Extension of Authority 
      TC-130493 ; withdrawal 
 
Director King: 
 
From your letter of April 18, 2013, it is very clear that the intended purpose of filing for 
temporary authority in docket TC-130493 does not exist.  It will resolve no issues and not 
provide for the service sought.  I also point out that until prodded by this company no 
action was forthcoming on this temporary application for authority.  Timeliness was of 
the essence in the possible granting of the temporary request but was not recognized by 
the agency.  No further purpose is served by pursuing this application at this time. 
 
Please withdraw our application for temporary service under the above reference docket 
as of this date.  I certify that I have the authority to make the above request. 
 
Michael Lauver 
John Solin 
Seatac Shuttle, LLC 
john@seatacshuttle.com 
mike@seatacshuttle.com 
360-679-4003 
 
 
 


